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Friday 17th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Lower Juniors trip to Sea Palling 
Tuesday 21st May 2024 

 

A visit has been organised for Lower Juniors to go to Sea Palling. Students will travel on public transport 

and buy their own tickets as part of the personal development lessons.  

The visit will be on 21st of May. We will leave at 1pm from the bus stop at the School Cottages and arrive 

back at Lessingham at 2.14 pm.  

Important information for the session:  

School uniform and suitable walking shoes must be worn.  The trip will go ahead regardless of the 

weather, so please ensure your young person brings a coat/sunscreen.  

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.  

There will be no cost for this trip. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.  

 

Kind regards, 

Sylwia Czubaj 
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